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CITY OF CALDWELL PRESS RELEASE 

DATE: April 4, 2024 

The City of Caldwell will host an open house on Thursday, April 11 to present improvement 

plans for Middleton Road and Skyway Street. Community members are welcome to drop by the 

open house at Skyway Elementary School (19430 Ward Road) between 4:30 - 6:30 p.m. on April 

11. Representatives from the City of Caldwell will be available to answer questions about the 

project. 

Key project features include: 

 Constructing a roundabout at the Middleton Road and Skyway Street intersection. 

 Expanding Middleton Road to five lanes from the Noble Drain to Shadow Glen Drive. 

 Installing sidewalks, bike lanes, signalized pedestrian crossing, street lighting and 

landscaping along Middleton Road. 

 Introducing a raised median and U-turn opportunity between Linden Road and Skyway 

Street. 

“The project team worked hard to minimize impacts to Middleton Road during construction as 

much as possible,” said TJ Frans, Project Manager. “We look forward to sharing our plans with 

the community next week.” 

Construction is expected to begin in early summer 2024 and be completed by the end of the year. 

An online open house with the same information will be accessible on the project website from 

Thursday, April 11 - April 18 for those unable to attend in person. Click here to view the online 

meeting: (https://storymaps.arcgis.com/stories/2427033a9167448d91bf59ab716ba949) 

For more information visit the project website at: 

https://www.cityofcaldwell.org/departments/engineering/projects 
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